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Ride in Kane Fare Increase Coming in February 

Effective February 1, 2025, the fare for trips over 10 miles will increase by 50 cents per mile, bringing the 

total increase for such trips to $2.00 per mile. 

A rate increase is necessary in order to continue delivering quality Ride in Kane services, which have been 

provided to Seniors 65 and Older and Individuals with Disabilities in Kane County since 2008. 

Please contact your local sponsoring agency with any questions related to the fare increase. Questions can also 

be directed to Janet Harris at the Kane County Division of Transportation at 630-762-2600 or via email at 

harrisjanet@KaneCountyIL.gov. 

Learn more about Ride in Kane here.  

This service is sponsored and administered by the Kane County Paratransit Coordinating Council (KCPCC), 

program sponsors, and Pace Suburban Bus. 

This project is funded, in part, by awards from the Regional Transportation Authority received from the Federal 

Transit Administration, Section 5310 programs. Local matching funds for the federal grant are provided by this 

organization in partnership with other local sponsors, Kane County, and Pace Suburban Bus. 

Fare increase of $0.50 per mile for trips over 10 miles effective February 1, 2025. 
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